
Submitter: James Kennedy 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I registered to vote on the University of Oregon campus in 2008. I submitted my ballot 

in a drop box and it was returned to me after the election. The letter informed me my 

signature didn’t match. I checked and they did indeed match. This has happened 

every single election since. None of my ballots have ever been accepted, even 

though my signatures match what is on file. I have re-submitted my voter application 

as I moved around Oregon and insured my signature would be correct. Nevertheless, 

I always receive my ballot back in the mail. This mail-in voting system has 

systematically deprived me of a voice the entire 20 years I have lived in Oregon. It 

must end. Arguments about saving money are ludicrous in the face of losing voices 

to a crooked and corrupt device. 


